
My Name is John Miller and I live in Multnomah County. 
I’m opposed to HB 2932 and I find it appalling that we have political leaders that find it ok to harbor 
illegal aliens. As far as I’m concerned these elected politicians have taken an oath to enforce our laws 
and they are breaking the law by creating a law that prohibits our court system in finding out if someone 
is here illegally.  
Creating House Bills to give illegal aliens special treatment is beyond belief. Sanctuary State is beyond 
belief. Giving drivers license to illegal aliens is beyond belief.  
I’m tired of our political leaders that harbor illegal aliens. Anyone that does this is breaking the law and 
should be punished. Case closed!  
I’m adamantly opposed to HB 2932.  
 
Signed Disgusted with our political leaders. 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


